
 

 

 

 

26 January 2017 

 

 

Dear Stakeholder 

 

Integrated Health Care Framework Pharmacists and Doctors Working Together 

 

The Pharmaceutical Society of New Zealand (PSNZ) and the New Zealand Medical 

Association (NZMA) have worked in partnership to develop a person-centred 

framework for pharmacists and doctors to deliver an integrated model of health care. 

 

This Integrated Health Care Framework for Pharmacists and Doctors brings to life the 

joint Vision 2020 Partnership for Care statement. A strong impetus for development of 

the Framework has been driven by the Ministry of Health’s revised New Zealand Health 

Strategy and Pharmacy Action Plan document which emphasise the health system 

working as ‘One Team’ to achieve better health outcomes. 

 

The Integrated Health Care Framework provides the structure for developing and 

implementing new innovations or models of care that are person-centred, integrated, 

and support collaborative practice between the two professions and the wider health 

care team.  The Framework model describes the factors required for this, while a 

worked Framework template illustrates the process for how to consider these factors 

in developing a potential new service, innovation or model of care. 

 

We invite comments and feedback on this document and attach a consultation draft 

which has been ratified by the Boards of both PSNZ and the NZMA.  Please provide 

any feedback by Tuesday 28 February 2017 to: r.townley@psnz.org.nz. 

 

The Framework Working Group was comprised of Bob Buckham, Dr Kate Baddock, Dr 

Buzz Burrell, Lesley Clarke, Dr John Dunlop, Richard Townley and Graeme Smith. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Richard Townley     Lesley Clarke 

Chief Executive Officer    Chief Executive Officer 

Pharmaceutical Society of New Zealand  New Zealand Medical Association 
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